
 
Checklist for Replacing  
a Traditional Textbook 

 
With the rising cost of textbooks, many instructors are redesigning their courses to be textbook-free or 
low-cost. This can include using library-licensed materials, like articles, eBooks, and videos, which are 
not free resources, but are free for you and your students to use. We recommend reviewing the 
electronic materials owned by the Hartness Library as a first step in exploring textbook alternatives and 
supplementary course materials. If you are considering resources to replace a traditional course 
textbook, here are some things to consider: 

 

 Does the material adequately address the course objectives? 

 Does the material provide enough scope, background information and connection 

between concepts? 

 Can I locate enough high-quality material on the subject? 

 Can I locate a single source as a textbook replacement or will I need to combine a 

variety of sources to reproduce information covered in a traditional textbook? 

 Has the material been used in other college-level courses? Reviewed by 

peers/academics? 

 Have I verified that I’m using legally available material? 

 Am I duplicating or reproducing material that is under copyright by mistake? 

 Does the format of the material suit the needs of my students? 

 Will students be able to print out materials (legally and logistically) if desired? 

 Does the format or availability of the materials comply with the ADA? 

 

Librarians can help you search for potential replacements or supplemental materials for your course. 
Visit the Hartness Library website’s  FOR FACULTY section to get in touch with your Academic 
Program Liaison, learn more about Fair Use, see examples of database permalinks and more!  
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